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2430 Esplanade Ave. , 
Montreal, March I3th, 

19 2 5
■ ad
■Sir A.W.Currie,

Principal & Vice Chancellor, 
McGill University,
Montreal.

Dear Sir:
I have been requested hy the executive 

of the Pharmaceutical Society of McGill, to reapproach 
you on the granting of a degree in the Dept.of Pharmacy.
On June 31st,1924. we received your notification, stating 
that you were about to take up the matter with Dean Martin, 
but as yet a reply has not been forthcoming.

As you are no doubt aware Sir, since the 
above mentioned date the course in Pharmacy has been 
extended, having a compulsary three year course, and a 
greater number of lectures.
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Whilst on the subject I would like to 
point out, that the great majority of our students, 
besides having the usual High School Matriculation 
Requirements, pass the Board Examination of the Pharmace­
utical Association of Quebec, before entering College.

Bow Sir, the main object of this letter 
is to beg your indulgence in granting an interview to 
one of our representatives in order that he may explain 
our views and position in the matter. We feel that it is 
only by a personal interview that we can achieve results 
which will be satisfactory to all concerned.
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